From: Trishna Kerai [Trishna@stuartmillersolicitors.co.uk]
Sent: 11 July 2018 11:36

To: 'Ludmilla Iyavoo'

Subject: RE: LBE v Cordell [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Importance: High
Dear Ludmilla,

Thank you for your email and providing me with the report.

Can you please confirm that this report will be used in the next hearing and NOT the previous one as | believe
the previous one will have no precedent now?

Thanks.
Kind regards,

Trishna Kerai | Caseworker | Magistrates Court Department

T: 0208 888 5225 M: 07790 993 860
E: trishna@stuartmillersolicitors.co.uk

W: www.stuartmillersolicitors.co.uk

Stuart Miller Solicitors

info @stuartmillersolicitors.co.uk

info @stuartmillersolicitors.co.uk

From: Ludmilla Iyavoo [mailto: Ludmilla.Iyavoo@enfield.gov.uk]
Sent: 10 July 2018 15:05

To: Trishna Kerai

Subject: LBE v Cordell [SEC=0FFICIAL]

Classification: OFFICIAL

Dear Trishna,




